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‘From the Principal Private Secretary 30 March 1998

feo. e,
THE NAREY REPORT

Thank you for your letter of 26 March. The Prime Minister accepts that,

in the circumstances, the report should be published on 2 April, and be

accompanied by a parliamentary statement on that day.

T am copying this to Ken Sutton (Home Office), Paul Cohen (President of

the Council's office) and Jan Polley (Cabinet Office).
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JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office


